
05/09/2020 

MR Paul Gilet 
12 / 38 - 42 The Corso ST 
Manly NSW 2095 
paul.gilet@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0962 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

Dear Anne-Marie
I think most of this expansion of Hugo's will not cause too much dislocation to the use of the 
wharf however the additional seating out along the southern walkway likely to cause a conflict 
of use and result in the management of Hugo's attempting to restrict pedestrian traffic on this 
side of the wharf. It feels like creeping expansion with an extension to a past extension.

Kind Regards
Paul Gilet 

Sent: 5/09/2020 7:51:32 AM
Subject: Online Submission


